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For the Social Outreach Activity, the Department of Sociology took the students to Burdwan 

Railway Station on 14th January 2023 at 11 am. Sociology students along with their faculties 

visited the underprivileged homeless children residing at the Burdwan Railway station to 

enquire about their lifestyle, daily issues, and negative consequences associated with their 

identity, etc.

As a Sociology student, it is essential to understand in depth, the ‘social problems’ around us 

that affect our Society. While interacting with around 40 children, it was understandable that 

despite hectic planning, welfare programs, legislation, and administrative actions, a 

substantial portion of Indian children still remain in distress and turmoil due to inadequate 

mental, physical, and cultural needs.

                             

The students extended their helping hands with whatever means that they could like kites, 

snacks, chocolates in return of their illuminated faces. It was a different experience in the 

field which will surely reflect in their theoretical studies. Apart from the academic aspect, this 

experience also broadened their horizons about humanity and service to society.



       

       

      


